
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

PUBLIC MEETING 
 

Commission sur les finances et l’administration  
 
Review of the funding of Montréal boroughs   
 
The standing committee on finance and administration will carry out a public study concerning the 
review of the funding of Montréal boroughs. The administration has undertaken this review in 
order to implement innovative, concrete and sustainable solutions. The initiative combined the 
efforts of all boroughs and central services so as to define the new funding model to be applied 
for fiscal 2013 and fiscal 2014. The committee extends an invitation to citizens to contribute their 
comments and recommendations during the meeting to be held as follows: 

Date: Thursday, June 7, 2012 
Time: 8:30 a.m. 
Place: Council chamber of city hall - 275, rue Notre-Dame Est  

The committee will adopt its recommendations during a meeting to be held at the same place, at 
the following date and time:  

Friday, June 8, 2012, at 2 p.m. 
 
   
Public transportation 
Champ-de-Mars metro station www.stm.info
 
 
Accessibility  
Persons with reduced mobility may use the west side entrance (Place Vauquelin). The room is 
equipped with a hearing aid system that can be accessed by tuning in to 100.3 FM on your 
portable player. Moreover, an interpretation service for persons with a hearing impairment is 
available on request, subject to the availability of interpreters.  
 
Persons who wish to participate in the question and comment period should register 30 minutes 
before the meeting or contact the Direction du greffe as soon as possible.  
 
Information:   Direction du greffe 
   Division des élections et du soutien aux commissions 
   275, rue Notre-Dame Est, suite R-134 
   Montréal (Québec)  H2Y 1C6 
   Tel.: 514 872 -3000   
 Fax: 514 872-5655  
 www.ville.montreal.qc.ca/commissions
   commissions@ville.montreal.qc.ca
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